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CONSTRUCTION NOTICE 

New mixed-use path, pedestrian & vehicular improvements 
for North Denning Drive 

WINTER PARK, FL, (June 18, 2024) Improvements to Denning Drive, which have occurred in 
several phases between 2017 and 2022, will continue from West Webster Avenue heading north 
to Solana Avenue. Construction will begin Tuesday, June 25, and is expected to be completed 
by Friday, August 9, weather permitting. The improvement project, which is funded by the city’s 
Community Redevelopment Agency (CRA), will take place on the west side of North Denning 
Drive near Orange Technical College. It will include a 10-foot-wide mixed-use path, 10 feet of 
landscape buffer space for shade trees, and two 10-foot-wide vehicle traffic lanes. The new 
mixed-use path will connect with existing mixed-use paths on Denning Drive. Additional future 
improvements will include the following: 

 
• Continued promotion of multi-mobility within the corridor. 
• Buffer space between residential and commercial properties. 
• Enhanced pedestrian connection to Martin Luther King, Jr. Park and Mead Botanical 

Garden. 
• Installation of rapid rectangular flashing beacons (RRFBs) for pedestrian safety. 

Previous Denning Drive improvements focused on pedestrian and bicycle safety, traffic flow and 
local connection between neighborhoods, businesses and city amenities such as Mead Botanical 
Garden and Martin Luther King, Jr. Park. A right-turn lane from South Denning Drive to West 
Fairbanks Avenue was also added to help improve traffic flow. 
 
Please expect delays, obey signs, and use caution when driving in this area during the 
construction phase. For more information regarding the continuation of the Denning Drive 
Improvement Project, please contact 407-599-3521. 
 
### 
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https://www.facebook.com/WinterParkFla/
https://x.com/winterparkfla
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